
Dear [Resident's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As a valued member of our community, we are excited to 

hear your thoughts on our newly launched Neighborhood Dining Guide. 

Your feedback is incredibly important to us as we strive to improve our local dining options and 

ensure we are highlighting the best culinary experiences our neighborhood has to offer. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by answering the following questions: 

• What restaurants did you find most enjoyable? 

• Were there any dining experiences that did not meet your expectations? 

• Do you have any recommendations for new eateries we should include? 

Feel free to reply to this email or contact us at [contact information]. Your input will greatly help 

us in refining the guide for everyone to enjoy. 

Thank you for your continued support of our neighborhood! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Community Organization/Group] 


